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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Leighton & Mikolaj 

Class 2 
Alivia & Archie 

Class 3 
Whole Class 

Class 4 
Whole Class 

Class 5 
Abdul & Joel 

Class 6 
Jaxon & Shay 

Nursery 
 Jaydon & Thomas 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Layla 

Class 2 
Manson 

Class 3 
Dominic 

Class 4 
Amitoj 

Class 5 
Daria 

Class 6 
Zofia 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 15th November 2024 

It has been a busy week in school. On Tuesday, Classes 3 & 4 enjoyed a whole day 
visit from Wrekin Forest School. The children really enjoyed learning more about 
trees and plants, and having a real fire in the fire pit! 

 

Parent phone calls started this week. There is still time to return your slip 
and book a phone call or face-to-face meeting with your child’s teacher.  
 

During the week Classes 1 & 2 have been learning more about Mosques as a place 
of worship. Classes 5 & 6 filled the whole school will the delicious smell of freshly 
baked gingerbread, we hope they tasted as good as they smelled! 
 

A big thank you to everyone who has supported our non-uniform day today 
to help raise money for Children in Need. We raised £104.18. 

Next week’s word…. 
 

yesterday 

Reading at home 
We have been really encouraged that lots 
of children are reading at home regularly. 

We know that it will help them to become fluent and 
confident readers. Children read regularly in school but 
with regular practice at home children make even better 

progress. Don’t forget to write in your child’s reading diary 
when they read at home. If you have any questions about 

reading then please let us know.  

Attendance 
Whole School - 96.34% 
Class 1 - 96.67% 
Class 2 - 97.24% 
Class 3 - 94.41% 
Class 4 - 96.91% 
Class 5 - 95.65% 
Class 6 - 96.89% 
 

Lates = 22 

Lost Learning =   

1 hour & 55 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 2 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for Breakfast Club. 

8:30 - 11:30 

Friday in the 

Children’s Centre  

Starting School  

September 2025 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2020 and  

31st August 2021  
you must apply online at  

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 
There are no paper application forms. 

 

Even if your child is in our nursery 

you must still apply online by  

15th January 2025 
If you have any questions or do not 

have access to the internet please talk 
to the office. 

 

Parents of Year 2 children need to 

apply for Junior School using the 

same online system.  

Breakfast 
An increasing number of 

children are arriving at school  
telling staff that they have not 

eaten breakfast before coming to school. 
We realise that sometimes this is because 

children have refused to eat what an 
adult has given them at home. We would 
really encourage children to be eating a 

healthy breakfast at home (cereal, 
porridge, toast etc) before coming to 

school. Children in school are 
offered toast / bagel when they 

arrive, but this is a healthy 
snack and is not a replacement 

for breakfast. 
Please let us know if you are facing any 
challenges with breakfast and we will see 

how we can help. 
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